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The Secretariat of the Islamic Organization for Food Security (IOFS) presents its compliments 
to all Member States of the Organization of Islamic Cooperation (OIC) and has the honor to 
inform that the IOFS Secretariat jointly with the Kazakh National Agrarian Research 
University (KazNARU) and in cooperation with OIC Institutions, leading international 
organizations and agricultural universities of OIC member states will conduct the “IOFS 
High-Level Forum on Food Security” on 8-9 June 2022 in Almaty, Kazakhstan. Concept 
Note and Agenda of the event are attached. 

The participation of member countries in physical format has been already arranged, however 
it is to inform that the event will be streamlined in the Zoom video-conferencing. The working 
language of the event is English, the interpretation will not be provided online. More 
information is available via the link: https://www.iofs.org.kz/post/738. 

Registration: https://bit.ly/IOFS_Almaty-Forum_registration 

Zoom link: https://bit.ly/IOFS-Almaty-Forum 

In this regard, the esteemed recipients of this Note Verbale are kindly requested to transmit 
the invitation to online participation in this Forum to government authorities, universities, 
academic institutions, science and research organizations, as well as assist in the promotion of 
the event. 

The Secretariat of the Islamic Organization for Food Security avails itself of this opportunity 
to renew to all Member States of the Organization of Islamic Cooperation the assurances of its 
highest consideration. 

Annex: Concept Note – 12 pages. 
            Agenda – 5 pages. 
 

Nur-Sultan, 30 May 2022 
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